
of Temecula 
Community Development 
41000 Main Street • Temecula, CA 92590 
Phone (951) 694-400 • TemeculaCA.gov 

September 8, 2021 

BOARD OF FORESTRY AND FIRE PROTECTION 
Attention: Claire McCoy 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 
Phone: (916) 653-8007 
Fax: (916) 653-0989 
claire.mccoy@bof.ca.gov 

Subject: City of Temecula Draft Public Safety Element Update 

Dear Ms. McCoy, 

On behalf of the City of Temecula, I am submitting the Draft Public Safety Element for formal review by 
the California Board of Forestry and Fire Protection in accordance with Government Code (GC) 
65302.5(b ). An informal review was also conducted by Captain Shelley Redden, CAL FIRE Land Use 
Planning Program. 

The Draft Public Safety Element, appendices, and associated material have been provided via email to 
claire.mccoy@bof.ca.gov. We look forward to the Board's review on September 21, 2021. 

Thank you for your time reviewing this request. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Brandon Rabidou 
Senior Management Analyst 
City of Temecula 
41000 Main St, Temecula, CA 92590 
(951) 506-5142 
brandon.rabidou@TemeculaCA.gov 
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